
WALLET FOUND IN ANTARCTICA RETURNED 
 TO OWNER DECADES LATER!! 

 
Editor’s note: The email chain below summarizes a truly remarkable event regarding one of our own, LT 
Paul O. Grisham, who submitted two interesting articles to the Aerograph in August 2012 which can be 
read at the following link: 

http://navalweather.org/articles/aerographarticles.html. 
 
I’m also including the link for the “Indiana Spirit of ‘45” organization which set the wheels in motion to make 
it possible. Well worth checking out. 

https://www.indianaspiritof45.org/ 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Monday January 25 2021 6:29:09PM 
From: spiritof45_indiana@yahoo.com 
To: webmaster@navalweather.org 
 
Subject: LTJG Paul O. Grisham 

Greetings, 
We at Indiana Spirit of '45 were contacted by a young lady who came into possession of two wallets from 
the demolition and cleanup of buildings that have collapsed in the Antarctic.  Two wallets were found behind 
some lockers during the process and she has asked us to help in finding the rightful owners or nearest 
family members (in the case the owner is deceased).  While researching to find US Navy, LTJG Paul O. 
Grisham, your organization came up with a page with the same name of the individual and we are hoping 
the items belong to him. 
 
I have attached the link of the page as well as photos of the items. If you are able to help us get them back 
to him, or his family, it would be truly appreciated. 
 
Thank You, 
Bruce McKee 
Indiana Spirit of '45, Founder/Director 
765.315.8634 
spiritof45_indiana@yahoo.com 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tue, Jan 26, 2021 9:50 am 
From: garylcox@charter.net 
To: pogrisham@cox.net 
Subject: FW: LTJG Paul O. Grisham 
 
LT Grisham, 
Your wallet, I assume a real old one, has been found on Antarctica!   Please contact Bruce McKee at the 
contact information below to retrieve it. 
 
Gary Cox, NWSA Webmaster 
 

 
Tuesday, January 26, 2021, 2:01 PM EST 
From: spiritof45_indiana@yahoo.com 
Subject: FW: LTJG Paul O. Grisham 
 
Gary, 
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Thank you all very much for your assistance in locating Lt. Grisham.  I had a nice conversation with Paul 
this afternoon, he was amazed that his wallet was located and we will be sending it to him as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank You Again!! 
Bruce McKee 
Indiana Spirit of '45 
Founder/Director 


